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RE: City of Melbourne-AR00200386, Izard County, Arkansas

Dear Mr. Shafii,

A staff review has been made of the information received on the referenced
project. The Division of Engineering has the following comments on the submittal.
The discharge is approximately 25 miles up stream from Mountain View Water
System intake, inside of the Mountain View Water System Assessment Area,
approximately 65 miles up stream from Southside and Batesville Water System
intake, and is in ciose proximity to the Melbourne Water System Wells. Due to
these locations please regard the following recommendations:

e Strictly adhere to the permit guidelines.

« Utilize Best Management Practices.

e Make note of these locations for your records.

If you have any questions or comments, please coordinate them through Kristine
- Spears at 501-661-2623.

Sincerely,
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